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GAUTENG EXECUTIVE COUNCIL NOTES COURT JUDGEMENT ON 
TSHWANE DISSOLUTION 

 

The Gauteng Provincial Government notes the judgment of the North 
Gauteng High Court on the matter of the dissolution of the Tshwane 
Municipal Council. 

 

While the provincial government respects the judgement handed down 
today, the Executive Council, together with its legal team will study the 
judgment and decide on appropriate steps to take. 

 

We reiterate our full confidence in the judiciary of the Republic of South 
Africa. 

 

Ends/ 

 

Issued by Gauteng Provincial Government  
 
For media enquiries contact Mr. Thabo Masebe, Spokesperson for 
the Gauteng Provincial Government on 082 410 8087 or on 
Thabo.Masebe@gauteng.gov.za 
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